
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Donnybrook 
 

 
 

2024 Staffing Alloca=ons 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
It gives me great pleasure to announce our staffing alloca7ons for 2024.   
 
Mrs Jo Wright and Mr Luke Skehan will con7nue in their roles as Assistant Principals in 2024. 
 
Mrs Katja Humphries will con7nue in her role in administra7on and finance in 2024. 
 
In Term 2, we will commence a 3-Year-Old program.  Mrs Nina Fiumano will be coordina7ng this program.  
More informa7on will be shared with the community early next year regarding this ini7a7ve. 
 
Mrs Nina Fiumano will be the Kindergarten teacher for 2024, and the set days will be Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Friday. Suppor7ng her will be Mrs Anne Dixon-Hotchkin. 
 
Mrs Shondelle WaUs will be the Pre-Primary teacher for 2024.  Suppor7ng her will be Mrs Claire Hill and 
Mrs Tracy Licciardello. 
 
Miss Chelsea Moore will be the Year 1 teacher in 2024.  Suppor7ng her will be Mrs Robyn Giudici and Mrs 
Tracy Licciardello.  Chelsea has also been employed in a middle leadership posi7on driving Health and 
Wellbeing ini7a7ves in the school. 
 
Miss Kate Jendrzejak will be the Year 2 teacher in 2024. Suppor7ng her will be Mrs Donna Verhaaf and Mrs 
Louise Long. 
 
Mrs Lizzy Grubisa will be the Year 3 teacher for 2024.  Suppor7ng her will be Mrs Mel EastcoU 
 
Mr Mark Busher will be the Year 4 teacher for 2024. Suppor7ng him will be Mrs Tara Vander Wielen. 
 
Mrs Jo Wright (3 days) and Mrs Jackie Dorozenko (2 days) will be the Year 5/6 teachers for 2024. 
 
Mrs Jackie Dorozenko will coordinate the STEM program in 2024. 
 
Mr Luke Skehan will coordinate the Physical Educa7on program in 2024. 
 
Mr Luke Skehan will coordinate the Arts program in 2024.  This includes one period of visual arts each 
week, and one period of music each week. 
 
Mr Graham Mandersen will con7nue in his role as cleaner, grounds and maintenance in 2024. 
 
As you can see, there are few changes for 2024.  These changes are essen7al in suppor7ng our staff to 
con7nually grow and remain engaged in the educa7onal programs being offered at St Mary’s.   
 



Our students will have a chance to meet their new teachers before the end of the year, and parents will 
have the opportunity to meet with their assigned teachers early in the new year. 
 
I believe we have secured a very professional, enthusias7c, and reflec7ve staff for 2024.  Individually, they 
have proven a love for teaching, a willingness to get involved in our community and a desire to work and 
grow alongside each other.  I have no doubt that 2024 will be another successful year at St Mary’s. 
 
Please note that this informa7on is offered with the understanding that late changes may occur.  If this is 
the case, the community will be no7fied as soon as possible.  If you have any queries or concerns, please 
contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Andrew Gammon 
Principal 
 


